
December 4th, 2024

Hello future Antiochian!

I am Alyssa Johnstone, the Assistant Director of Student Success and Academic
ResourcesI am excited to get to meet you all as you start here at Antioch this Winter!

I am looking forward to Orientation and the memories that will be created as you get
the chance to learn more about Antioch and the journey that you will start here!

We are looking forward to you being on campus as Orientation is approaching. You
will receive a PDF version of Orientation in the next few weeks and will receive one on the first day of orientation on Thursday,
January 2nd.

If you would like a more tech friendly calendar you can add the Google calendar for orientation to your Antioch calendar by
following this link! That way you have the events at your fingertips and if there are any sudden changes this calendar will reflect
them in real time.

If you have any initial questions about Orientation, Student Success, or Academic Resources please do not hesitate to reach out!
My phone and email will be in the signature of this letter for you to contact me if needed.

Thank you again for keeping an eye on your inbox, and we’re looking forward to meeting you when you arrive in Yellow Springs!

Best wishes,

Alyssa Johnstone
She/Her Inclusive They/Them
Assistant Director of Student Success and Academic Resource
sayoxtheimer@antiochcollege.edu
937-767-1286, ext. 0193
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